

David Gill, Parks and Recreation Director City of Concord 14 Canterbury Road Concord NH, 03301

Dear David,

Happy new year! Thank you very much for your inquiry about Change for Concord's request to use of the City-Wide Community Center in 2024. On behalf of C4C, I want to express our gratitude for the City's willingness to waive the rental fees and to allow our group to use the space for up to four hours each month at no cost.

The Change for Concord leadership team has been working to confirm our plans for 2024. Our hope is to utilize the community center space with much greater frequency than last year. At this time, we would like to request use of the facility for our member meetings on the 2nd and 4th Fridays of each month, from 6 PM to 8 PM:

January 12 and 26	June 14 and 28	November 8 and 22
February 9 and 23	July 12 and 26	December 13 (probably no
March 8 and 22	August 9 and 23	meeting on December 27)
April 12 and 26	September 13 and 27	
May 10 and 24	October 11 and 25	

We look forward to hearing from you as to whether this schedule is approved. Please be in touch if you have any questions or need any additional information at this time.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Fisto Ndayishimiye, Lead Organizer Change for Concord 4 Park Street, Suite 304 Concord NH 03301 (603)715-0801